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Dennis Salwei and Qayton Hoyt 
Win Best Ball at Southbrook G&CC 

Southbrook Golf & Country Club 
was in great shape for the May 
Meeting thanks to host superin-
tendent, Eric Peters. The two-

year old course offers many challenges to 
the golfer. Dave Oberle, Greentrac.com, 
spoke to the MGCSA members about the 
Internet and e-commerce. 

The twosome of Clayton Hoyt, Thief 
River Golf Club, and Dennis Salwei, 
United Horticulture Supply, combined 
for a 12-under par best ball of 60. They 
were tied with Leroy Wurm, Albion 
Ridges Golf Club, and Brian Peterson, 
Southbrook Golf & Country Club. Hoyt 
and Salwei won the event in a scorecard 
playoff. 

Scott Weltzin, Pheasant Acres Golf 
Club, and Jon Almquist , MTI 
Distributing Company, finished in a tie 
for third place with the team of Chris 
Crockett, E-Z-Go Textron, and George 
Jennrich, Centerbrook Golf Course; both 
teams fired 63s. 

Todd Loecke, Novartis Turf & Ornamental, won one of 
the closest to the pin competitions and Bill MacDonald, E-
Z-Go Textron, won the other. Kevin Norby, Herfort-Norby, 
made the longest putt and Chuck Tuthill, Thief River Golf 
Club, hit the longest drive of the day. 

Cris Risberg, Buffalo Heights Golf Course, had the low 

CORDIAL HOSTS AT SOUTHBROOK were Superintendent Eric Peters, left, and 
his assistant Brian Peterson. They had everything in order for MGCSA members to 
enjoy a great day of golf and camaraderie. 

round with a 78. Brooks Ellingson, Albion Ridges Golf 
Club, finished one stroke back at 79. 

Our next meeting is the Scholarship Scramble on 
Wednesday June 21st at Rich Spring Golf Course. 

Enter now, there are only a few spots left. 
(Best Ball Results on Page 29) 
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